
trusted offices

If you have a Dental  
Emergency – Please do not  
go to the Emergency Room
The sense of community has a whole new meaning right now. We remain 
steadfast in our commitment to provide care to the community we serve to 
keep our patients and families healthy as we continue to monitor the Novel 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) situation daily.

Our office is committed to continuing to operate for patients with emergency 
and essential needs during this time. If you are in need of emergency or 
essential care, please contact the office and we will make the appropriate 
arrangements to see you.  

It is critical we continue to support our healthcare community so patients 
with emergency and essential conditions do not stretch the capacity of our 
hospitals and urgent cares during our country’s greatest time of need. 

We want to reassure you, our patient, your health and safety has always been 
our number one priority. It is our primary mission. 

Be assured, our practice has infection control policies, procedures and systems 
in place that meet or exceed the Centers for Disease Control’s Standard 
Precautions for Dental Practices. This includes disinfecting operatories with 
hospital grade products in every room, after every patient visit.

During these times, we urge you to take care of yourself. Our clinicians are 
available to answer any questions you might have.

We remain committed to your health and well-being.

The following dental practices are open and available to serve:

College Dental Group and Orthodontics	 (760) 631-3060 
South Oceanside Dental Group	 (760) 439-0334 
Quarry Creek Dental Group	 (760) 730-1303 
Del Oro Smiles Dentistry	 (760)283-7180


